
 

 
 

   

 
 

    
  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
   

 
 

  

 

Transport for NSW 

Moss Vale Station 
and Stabling Yard Upgrade 

Community notification 
September 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Further to our previous September         
community notification, we will be 
working from 6am to 6pm on 
Saturday 13 and Sunday 14 
September. 

When and where we’ll be working 
Construction activities will take place within the 
stabling yard. 

For the safety of staff and passengers, this work 
will occur during a scheduled Sydney Trains 
trackwork period when no trains are running, and 
the station is closed. 

Train replacement buses will be leaving from 
Argyle Street on Saturday 13 and Sunday 14 
September 2025. 

Traffic changes 
Lackey Road will continue to have intermittent 
traffic control, including some partial lane 
closures to enable deliveries to the stabling yard. 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/ 
current-projects/moss-vale 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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